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REMINDER 
 
 
THE ANNUAL 2006 SESSION OF THE PARLIAMENTARY CONFERENCE 
ON THE WTO WILL TAKE PLACE IN GENEVA ON 1 AND 2 DECEMBER 
2006.  INVITATION LETTER AND OTHER RELATED DOCUMENTS 
WERE SENT TO YOUR PARLIAMENT ON 20 JULY 2006 AND ARE 
ALSO AVAILABLE ON THE IPU WEBSITE AT 
HTTP://WWW.IPU.ORG/SPLZ-E/TRADE06.HTM. THE PROVISIONAL 
PROGRAMME OF THE SESSION IS ENCLOSED. 
 
BECAUSE OF THE LARGE NUMBER OF INTERNATIONAL FORA TAKING 
PLACE IN GENEVA IN THE MONTH OF DECEMBER, THE SITUATION 
WITH HOTEL ACCOMMODATION IS VERY DIFFICULT.  WE STRONGLY 
ADVISE YOU TO TAKE URGENT STEPS TO RESERVE HOTEL ROOMS 
FOR YOUR DELEGATION VIA YOUR COUNTRY'S PERMANENT MISSION 
IN GENEVA OR THROUGH THE "GENEVA TOURISM" OFFICE AS 
INDICATED ON THE HOTEL RESERVATION FORM.  PLEASE NOTE 
THAT THE DEADLINE FOR HOTEL RESERVATIONS THROUGH THE 
"GENEVA TOURISM" OFFICE IS 31 OCTOBER 2006. 
 
WE VERY MUCH HOPE TO RECEIVE YOUR PARLIAMENT'S 
CONFIRMATION OF ITS PARTICIPATION IN THE SESSION AS SOON 
AS POSSIBLE. 
 
 

 
 
 


